

State of West Virginia Department of Administration Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan every page for online viewing. We have made an attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid information. However, it is important to note that some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please contact the buyer. Thank you.



325 Sixth Ave. South Charleston, WV 25303 Office: (304) 744-5200 Fax: (304) 744-3955

Abandoned Mine Land

Highway Engineering

Structural Engineering

Water & Wastewater

Site Development

Right-of-Way

Master Planning

Environmental Planning

Surveying

Project Management

Cost Estimation

Stream Restoration

Construction Inspection

Aviation Services

Environmental Remediation

July 1, 2008

Mr. Charles Bowman, Buyer Purchasing Division 2019 Washington Street, East Charleston, WV 25305-0130

RE: DEP14348 – Summit Park Waterline Replacement

Dear Mr. Bowman,

HMB Professional Engineers, Inc. (HMB) is pleased to submit our Expression of Interest for the Summit Park Waterline Replacement project. HMB has extensive project experience helping the WVAML office provide domestic water service to the areas affected by coal mining. As a leader in Phase I and Phase II Water Feasibility Studies, HMB has paved the way for countless water line extension projects in rural West Virginia. In addition to our Feasibility Study experience, HMB has an impressive list of successful water line extension projects. This combination of planning and design experience, along with familiarity with the project area, makes HMB's qualifications stand out above the competition.

HMB has a multi-disciplined staff that includes five engineers with water line design experience. These engineers are the key ingredient of a project team that also includes engineering technicians and construction inspectors that are all experienced with water line design and construction. We hope that you will agree that HMB is uniquely qualified to design this project.

Sincerely,

HMB PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS, INC.

Greg Boleyn, PE

West Virginia Office Manager

RECEIVED

08 JUN 25 PM 1:41

PURCHASING DIVISION STATE OF WV